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DATE: SEPTEMBER 18, 2017 

 

TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION 

   

FROM: KATHY PALM, DIRECTOR OF CURRICULUM & ADMIN. SERVICES 

  

SUBJECT: SECOND READING AND ADOPTION OF NEW POLICY SBR 400-90-10 

DEVELOPMENT OF PARENT AND FAMILY ENGAGEMENT POLICIES 

FOR TITLE I PROGRAMS 

 

 

COMMENTS: 

 

Attached is the suggested new policy SBR 400-90-10 as recommended by the Minnesota School 

Boards Association (MSBA) Model Policy 612.1 and in compliance with recent legislative 

changes and federal law. 

 

The purpose of this policy is to encourage and facilitate involvement by parents of students 

participating in Title I in the educational programs and experiences of students.  The policy shall 

provide the framework for organized, systematic, ongoing, informed, and timely parental 

involvement in relation to decisions about the Title I services within the school district.  The 

involvement of parents by the school district shall be directed toward both public and private 

school children whose parents are school district residents or whose children attend school 

within the boundaries of the school district. 

 


